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Learn How to “Un-Hurry” This Lent 
By Tim Lyngdal, Coordinator of Missions 
 

Maybe you’ve heard (most likely it was me talking your ear off about it) but 
Holy Name of Jesus is starting over 30 new small groups during Lent! I 
won’t get into all the details but our church has been working for the last 10 
years to develop and grow a vibrant small group ministry. In the last 14 
months, every parish in the Archdiocese set out to do the same, after 
consensus from participants in the Archdiocesan Synod and the guidance 
of Archbishop Hebda. We’re moving into the next stage (actually forming 
small groups!) and I’m so excited to be partaking in it with you. 
 

Under the direction of Fr. Wratkowski we have decided to all study the 
same topic together — a curriculum based on “The Ruthless Elimination of 
Hurry” by John Mark Comer. This book is a teaching moment on how to 
reclaim what has been stolen from our lives by excessive technology use, 
busy-ness, the grind, the hustle - you name it. Comer invites us to reclaim 
“apprenticeship” with our Lord. Not simply going through the motions under 
the obligation of the law, but rather joyful, real, Christ-like living. He 
proposes another way. 
 

We will spend a week discussing the problem (trust me, the statistics on 
how much we hurry are sobering) followed by four weeks of Gospel-proven 
practices. Notice I didn’t say “solutions.” The way of Jesus is not a silver 
bullet but a way of life so that’s what the topics will be focused on. Silence 
and solitude, Sabbath, slowing and simplicity. Lots of “S”s.  
 

If you think this sounds lame and it’s not for you…it’s probably for you. This 
is an opportunity to meet fellow Catholics who are 
striving for the same thing: holiness. It’s the 
opportunity to try something new (remember, it’s only 
six weeks!). If you’re struggling with the expectations 
of life and what it means to follow our Lord — what 
better time than Lent!? (You don’t even need to read 
or purchase the book since the small group will guide 
us through all of the principles of the book). 
 

I pray you will not only join me, but our whole parish 
and our whole archdiocese on this journey this Lent. If 

you have questions or want to sign up, 
email me at tlyngdal@hnoj.org or visit 
our website’s Lenten Small Group 
page at www.hnoj.org/
lentensmallgroups where you can view small group 
descriptions and times. Or use the QR code to find a 
group. 
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Thank You for Your Generosity! 
 

A heartfelt thank you to all who responded to our stewardship invitation by 

returning your commitment form. The diversity of gifts and talents you've shared 

is integral to fostering the vibrant life of the Body of Christ within Holy Name of 

Jesus. Your continued dedication through prayer, active participation and 

generosity is a powerful testament to our shared mission as a parish: to Know 

the heart of Christ, See the face of Christ and Be the hands of Christ.  

 

         Report on the Results of the Stewardship Invitation: 
 

 
 
 

To help make your financial contributions hassle-

free, I encourage you to check out electronic giving! 

It simplifies the collection process and offers a 

convenient way for you to maintain consistent 

contributions. You may also consider QCDs from an 

IRA account or a stock donation that may provide 

tax advantages. To increase your recurring donation 

or to learn more about electronic giving, visit 

www.hnoj.org and click on “Give Online” or call the 

parish office 763-473-7901. Our team is here to help 

make your giving experience smoother and more 

accessible.   
 

If you haven't had a chance to respond to the 

stewardship invitation, we invite you to explore 

hnoj.org/stewardship2023 to discover exciting ways 

you can get involved. Your prayer, participation and 

generosity play a vital role in supporting the day-to-

day operations and programming at Holy Name of 

Jesus, allowing our parish to thrive within our 

community.   
 

In the coming year, alongside our continued support for various HNOJ ministries, we are placing special emphasis on the 

growth of our small group ministry. It's a unique opportunity where you are not just invited but truly Called to Belong – a 

space to nurture personal connections, cultivate a sense of community and engage in formative experiences to grow as 

joyful, mission-driven disciples of Christ. I look forward to our journey together in the year ahead  - to pray, listen and 

respond to God’s call.  Thank you for being a cornerstone of our flourishing community! 
 

May the Lord Jesus continue to bless you and keep you close to His heart.   
 

Sincerely in Christ, 

Fr. Tim Wratkowski 

 

Fr Tim Wratkowski | frtim.wratkowski@hnoj.org | www.hnoj.org | 763-475-3491 

Susan Wineland, Stewardship Commission Chair | susanwineland@gmail.com | 612-275-9372  

Holy Name of Jesus Catholic Community | 155 County Road 24 | Wayzata, MN 55391 | 763-473-7901 
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Lent 2024 
 

Ash Wednesday Masses, Feb. 14 
6:30 a.m.  
8 a.m. 
9:15 a.m. School Mass  
6 p.m. 
 

Stations of the Cross 
Stations of the Cross are held most Fridays of Lent at 
6:30 p.m., except when noted for Living Stations and 
Fish Fry meals. 
 

Feb. 16, at 7:15 p.m. (after the Fish Fry) 
Feb. 23, at 6:30 p.m. 
March 1, at 6:30 p.m. 
March 8, at 6:30 p.m. 
March 15, Living Stations of the Cross in the Good 
Samaritan Center at 7:15 p.m. (after the Fish Fry) 
March 22, at 6:30 p.m. 
March 29 (Good Friday), 6:30 p.m. 
 

Our Senior Stations of the Cross will be held on 
Thursday, March 14, at 10:30 a.m. in the Church with a 
luncheon in the GSC to follow. Please sign up at the 
welcome desk in the Gathering Space. 
 

Living Stations of the Cross 
The Living Stations of the Cross is a theatrical account 
of the Passion of our Lord, Jesus Christ, put on by our 
Confirmation students. The Living Stations will be on 
Friday, March 15, starting at 7:15 p.m. in the Church. 
Tickets will be free to parishioners who wish to attend. 
Tickets will be available after the weekend Masses of 
Feb. 24-25 and March 2-3. Please join us for this long-
standing HNOJ event. Contact Elliut for questions. 
 

Parish Reconciliation 
Saturdays 8:30-9:30 a.m. 
Wednesdays 5:15-6:15 p.m. 
 

We will have multiple priests and longer confession 
times on the following two Wednesdays: 
March 13, 5:15-6:45 p.m. (multiple priests) 
March 20, 5:15-6:45 p.m. (multiple priests) 

Friday Fish Fry Dates at HNOJ 
Feb. 16 and March 15 
4:30-7 p.m. 
 

Come enjoy a fish dinner during Lent! This fundraiser 
benefits youth and young adult programming at Holy 
Name of Jesus.  
 

Cost: 
$15 Adults and 11+ 
$10 Kids ages 4-10 
Age 3 and under eat free 
 

Dinner includes: 
• fried or baked fish 
• baked potato 
• mac and cheese 

• coleslaw 
• dinner roll 
• cookie 
• water or lemonade 
 

Get your tickets online at hnoj.org/fishfry 
 

Resources During Lent 
Get more out of Lent this year! Here are some great 
resources to check out. Direct links found at hnoj.org/lent 
 

Dynamic Catholic 
https://www.dynamiccatholic.com/lent.html 
 

Word on Fire 
https://dailycatholicgospel.com/lent-reflections-2023 
 

Ascension Lenten Companion book 
https://ascensionpress.com/collections/the-ascension-
lenten-companion-year-c/products/the-ascension-lenten-
companion-year-c-journal 
 

Ave Maria Press - Sister Mariam James’s book Restore 
https://www.avemariapress.com/restore 
 

My Parish App 
See “Barron Homilies” 
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Steubenville—,  Open to 8th-12th Graders 
 

We are  headed to Steubenville St. Paul, July 26-28. 
 

Steubenville is a weekend-long Catholic youth conference.  Music, speakers, 
entertainment, small groups, Eucharistic Adoration and more. (Actually, it’s kinda 
like a weekend-long concert with friends.) 
 

The conference is held in St. Paul, MN at the University of St. Thomas. We will be 
staying in dorms at the University. The conference is open to all current 8th-12th 
grade students. The weekend is chaperoned by staff and volunteers from HNOJ. All 
have been background checked and have received Virtus training.  
 

Cost is $295 (if paid on or before April 3), or $335 after April 3. This covers the cost 
of the weekend, t-shirt, dorm and bus transportation. Scholarships are available. 
Note: No refunds can be given after May 15. 
 

There are two steps of registration needed for this conference, due by June 19. 
Details are on the registration form. Teens are not registered until both parts are 
complete! Registration and all information may be found at hnoj.org/Steubenville. 
 

Please contact Eve Anders at eanders@hnoj.org with questions. 

Awaken—: Women’'s Spring Retreat 
 

Calling all women, ages 22-102! You are invited to a 
retreat at HNOJ on Saturday, April 13, from 8 a.m.-3 p.m. 
The cost is $50 with early-bird pricing of $45 if you 
register by Feb. 29. Breakfast and lunch are both 
included. 
 

Last spring, over 150 women of all ages gathered to 
reflect on our call to joy. Join us again this year as we 
reflect on God’s specific call in our lives as women, and 
bring a friend along with you! The day will begin with  
8 a.m. Mass, followed by talks, group discussion, 
personal reflection and prayer, Adoration and an 
opportunity for Reconciliation. This year, we have two 
featured speakers, Annie Grandell and Sister Amelia, 
O.P.  
 

Annie Grandell, YDisciple Director at NET Ministries, has 
over two decades of experience working with youth. She 
started as a NET Missionary herself in 2001, then served 
as a Youth Minister for nearly 12 years after earning a 
degree in Catholic Studies from the University of St. Thomas. She is now creating programs, strategies and content for 
youth ministry leaders through YDisciple. She has a heart for reaching souls with the Gospel and teaching the truth of the 
Catholic faith. Annie lives in Eagan with her husband and four children and survives on grace and a lot of coffee. 
 

Sr. Amelia, O.P., is a member of the Dominican Sisters of St. Cecilia (Nashville, TN), originally from Stillwater, MN, and 
entered the Catholic Church in 2005 at the Cathedral of St. Paul. Sr. Amelia has taught grades 6-12 religion, Spanish and 
history. She loves helping students to grapple intelligently with the questions of our day through the use of Moral 
Theology and Catholic Social Teaching. Sr. Amelia holds a BA in International Affairs and Global Health from The 
George Washington University in DC; an MA in Thomistic Studies from the Pontifical Faculty of the Immaculate 
Conception in DC; and teaching credentials from Aquinas College in Nashville. She currently serves at Providence 
Academy in Plymouth, MN on the school's Spiritual Formation Team. 
 

For more information and to register, visit hnoj.org/awaken. If you have any questions, contact Angie Paske at 
angie.paske@gmail.com. We hope to see you there!  
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Beware of Scams 
 

It has come to our attention that there are phishing scams circulating, attempting to 
exploit the trust and generosity within our community. Please be vigilant and cautious 
when receiving any emails, messages or requests that seem suspicious or unfamiliar, 
especially those seeking personal information or financial contributions. Always 
remember that Fr Wratkowski, Fr. Mike Reinhardt and anyone else from the parish 
office or school will never email you asking for money, gift cards, social security 
numbers or other personal information.  
 

Here are a few tips to ensure your online security: 
 

Nothing is urgent: Phishing emails like to make you feel like you have to act now. 
Don’t fall for it, nothing in an email or text is urgent. You have plenty of time to follow 
all the tips below. 
 

Check the sender’s email address closely: All parish employees’ emails end with 
@hnoj.org. If the email address is for example pastortim@gmail it is not from HNOJ and not to be trusted. Email 
addresses can be one letter off as well, such as generalmlls instead of generalmills. They are tricky! 
 

Do NOT click links: The ‘bad guys’ have learned to create real looking emails and even websites, making it hard to 
decipher if this one is really from your bank or from a bad guy. Make it a habit to go to the website directly. If it says click 
here for your account information, go to a website as you normally would and log in. if it states click here to donate to 
HNOJ, go to hnoj.org/give instead. 
 

Cross-check requests: Call the church office or business to verify authenticity of an email request. If you were not 
expecting an email with an attachment from your friend or colleague, give them a call to see if they sent it. 
 

Update security software: Ensure your computer and devices have up-to-date antivirus/anti-malware software and 
software updates to provide an additional layer of protection. 
 

What to do if you suspect an email or text is pretending to be from Holy Name of Jesus: 
• Forward the email or a screenshot of the text to Michelle Hudlow, mhudlow@hnoj.org, so we can be aware and act 

accordingly.  
• You can report it to the FTC by going to their website, ftc.gov, and click on report fraud. While you are there you 

can sign up for their consumer alerts to be in the know about new scams. 
• In your email software, mark it as junk. This should also send feedback to your mail server so they can be aware.  
• Most importantly, just delete it. 
 

Your safety and security are of the utmost importance to us. If you ever have concerns or questions about the 
legitimacy of any communication purportedly from Holy Name of Jesus, please do not hesitate to contact our parish 
office directly. 

 

Senior Events  
 

Seniors (55+) please join us for our upcoming events: 
 
Fat Tuesday/Valentine Celebration, Tuesday, Feb. 13, at 11 a.m. 
Join in the fun as we make valentines to give away to loved ones, veterans and the elderly. 
Enjoy some fun, food, laughter and creativity. (Even if you don’t want to make a card, you are 
welcome to come for the fun, good company and great meal!)  Cost $8 for a potato bar lunch 
with king cake for dessert. Sign up at the welcome desk in the Gathering Space. 

 

Senior Stations of the Cross, Thursday, March 14, at 10:30 a.m.  
Join us for Stations of the Cross in the Church on Thursday, March 14. We will offer an $8 soup and 
sandwich luncheon in the GSC to follow. Please sign up at the welcome desk in the Gathering Space. 
 

For questions on any senior activity or if you need assistance, please contact Karen Hayes at  
612-991-0669. 
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Now Hiring 
 

1. Director of Sacred Music. This full-time position will inspire and lead the music 
ministry for the parish. The HNOJ music ministry has a long tradition of excellence 
and includes opportunities for parishioners of all ages including a variety of liturgical 
music styles. HNOJ incorporates several part-time directors of various musical 
ensembles as well as eight professional section leaders in its Adult Choir. 
 

This position can be tailored to Choral Director, Principal Organist or Organist/
Choirmaster models depending on the skill sets of the successful applicant. 
Whichever model is chosen, the management and vision of the entire music program 
is expected. Find out more at www.hnoj.org/Careers  
 
2. Elementary Faith Formation Coordinator. This full-time position will develop the 
faith of children in the parish and their families by conducting classes, workshops, 
service opportunities and social opportunities. This includes responsibility for Sunday School classes, Wednesday 
evening faith formation classes and Vacation Bible School. Additionally, this position is responsible for planning and 
implementing processes for First Sacraments that engages parents in the life of the parish. Please find full details at 
www.hnoj.org/Careers 
 
Holy Name of Jesus is a vibrant, Christ-centered parish that embraces a community of 2500 families. What sets us 
apart is our unwavering commitment to hospitality, uplifting liturgical experiences, educational excellence and impactful 
community outreach. At HNOJ, we aspire to create an environment where everyone feels not only welcome but an 
essential part of our mission: Sharing in the Body of Christ, we seek to: Know the heart of Christ, See the face of Christ, 
and Be the hands of Christ.  

Thank You,  Grace 
 

Holy Name of Jesus would like to extend our thanks to the excellent work of Grace Johnson and 
we wish her well on her next chapter. Here is a message from Grace: 
 

I would like to say thank you to everyone at the Holy Name of Jesus Church and School. It has 
been an honor to work here for the last year and few months. I am grateful for the friendships 
made and the opportunity I had to serve in my role as Clergy and Liturgy Assistant. You all will be 
in my prayers! God bless you, Grace Johnson 

 

Thank You,  Dr. Owen 
 

Holy Name of Jesus would like to thank Dr. Richard Owen for serving as Music Director. In just 
a year and a half, Dr. Owen has made significant contributions to Holy Name of Jesus' music 
program sharing his incredible gifts, building up the choir and instilling deep appreciation for 
liturgical music in the ministry program.  
 

Dr. Owen is moving to Louisiana. While we are sad to see him go, we are happy that he will be 
closer to family. His last day will be Feb. 8. 
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Are You New? 
 

Are you new to Holy Name of 

Jesus Catholic Community? Or 

have you been coming to Mass 

but haven’t officially registered? 

Welcome!  

 

We invite you to get involved in 

all that HNOJ has to offer 

outside of weekend liturgies.  
 

Our preschool - grade 6 

school is a Blue Ribbon award 

winner and dedicated to the 

academic, spiritual and personal 

growth of children.  
 

Parishioners of all ages enjoy 

opportunities for Faith Formation 

— from celebrating the 

Sacraments, to meeting God in 

new ways through retreats or 

camps, to growing in faith with 

adults in our parish 

through small groups and 

speaker events. 
 

We have over 80 active 

ministries — so there’s always 

somewhere to get involved. 
 

Parishioners stay in-the-know 

through a monthly  

print newsletter and  

e-newsletter about our 

community and our faith. To 

receive e-news, sign up on our 

website at hnoj.org.  

 

You can also like us on 

Facebook and follow us 

on Twitter and Instagram (see 

page ten for more information on 

where to find us).  
 

Our parish is 2500 families 

strong and rooted in Benedictine 

tradition, which calls us to 

“Welcome all as you would 

welcome Christ.” 
 

Interested in learning more 

or becoming a member?  

Contact us at 763-473-7901 or 

stop by the welcome desk on 

Sundays and speak to Jan! 

Welcome John Blake 
 

John is excited to join the HNOJ team as the 
newest Custodian/Maintenance person.  
He resides in Plymouth with his wife Linda and 
they have been parishioners of HNOJ since 
1991. Together they have daughter Jeni and 
son-in-law Brandon, granddaughter Lauren and 
baby angel granddaughter Gabriella.  
 

John’s hobbies include boating, fishing, 
hunting, snowmobiling and spending time with 
his family along with granddogs Miley and 
Rylie.  
 

John previously worked in the Graphic Art trade for 28 years doing image 
assembly and production management. In 2019, he was employed by 
Wayzata Schools as a custodian.  
 

John also served the communities of Minnetonka, Chaska and Plymouth as a 
part-time firefighter/EMT and Assistant Fire Chief over the span of 40 years.   

Boy Scout Pancake Breakfast,  
Feb. 25 
 

Boy Scout Troop 537 is hosting a Pancake 
Breakfast Sunday, Feb. 25, from 8 a.m.-noon.  
Join us in the Good Samaritan Center for all the 
hot pancakes, sausage, juice, milk, coffee and 
toppings you can eat and drink.  
 

We hope to see you there for this free-will 
offering breakfast. (Cash, check and credit 
cards accepted).  
 

Thank you from Troop 537.  

Valentine’'s Bake Sale,  Feb. 10-11 
 

The KC Auxiliary will have a tempting selection 
of candies and baked goods perfect for a pre-
Valentine’s Day treat (especially since 
Valentine’s Day is Ash Wednesday this year)! 
Our bake sale will be after all Masses the 
weekend of Feb. 10-11. Check out the 
delectable goodies and select a gift for 
someone you love! Enjoy some tasty 
indulgences before Lenten austerity arrives. 
 

If you’d like to contribute baked goods to the 
sale, just drop them off before Masses with our 
volunteers.  
 

For questions, please contact Jan Stumpf at 
jan1dave2@usfamily.net or 763-670-3470.  
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IgNight Gala 2024 
 

The IgNight Gala is Holy Name of Jesus School's largest annual 
fundraiser. All proceeds support the school’s general operating 
budget to enable HNOJ School to offer the highest quality Catholic 
education possible. We will also be raising funds, through our Fund-
A-Need campaign, which will help HNOJ School renovate the 
bathroom facilities that haven’t been updated for over 50 years! 
 

IgNight Gala 2024 will be held at the beautiful and newly renovated Golden Valley Country Club. The night will include: 
• Cocktail Hour and Reception 

• Raffle and Silent Auction 
• Live Auction  

• Music Entertainment 
 

Silent Auction  -- The IgNight silent auction will go live on IgNightGala2024.givesmart.com on March 20. The silent auction 
items will be available for you to view and bid on all week. The IgNight Silent Auction will end on Saturday, April 20. 
 

Annual Raffle  -- Raffle drawing tickets will be available in the HNOJ School Office and select Sunday 10:30 a.m. Masses in 
March for $20 per ticket. Ticket sales will end on Friday, April 12. The drawing will be held at the IgNight Gala on the 
evening of Saturday, April 20. You do not need to be present to win. This fundraiser supports the HNOJ School's general 
operating budget. 
 

First Prize: $5,000 CASH 
Second Prize: $2,500 CASH 

Third Prize: $1,000 CASH 
 

The success of our event comes from school families and parishioners! 
Here are a few ways YOU can help support the IgNight Gala: 

 

• Fund-A-Need Donation  -- Donations for our 2024 Fund-A-Need can be made NOW on our website! 
• Sponsorship  -- Are you interested in promoting your business to HNOJ School families and to the 2,500 families in the 
Holy Name of Jesus parish? Event sponsorship is available in amounts of $1,000 and up.  These sponsorship opportunities 
will offer your business visibility on multiple platforms. Contact our event chairs for more information. 
• Silent Auction Donations  -- We continue to seek donations of gift cards, merchandise, experiences and services. 
• Destination Donations -- Does your family own a MN lake cabin, a VRBO or Airbnb? We would greatly welcome and 
appreciate these type of destination donations to allow us to keep our costs down and raise more funds for our students 
and staff. Contact our event chairs to make your donation. 
• Attend the Event  -- Come get dressed up and join us for a fun night out! Ticket sales account for a large part of our 
fundraising goal and are $200 per person or you can purchase a reserved table with 10 tickets for $2,000.  Get ready to 
party with a purpose! 
• Register Online to Participate in the Silent Auction  -- You do not need to be present to bid on items. 
 

Any questions?  Please contact our IgNight Gala Chairs: 
Whitney Gartland at whitneygartland@gmail.com 

Becky Linstroth at becky.linstroth@gmail.com 
 

All details and registration can be found on our event website: 
IgNightGala2024.givesmart.com 

 

Thank you for your participation and support of the Holy Name of Jesus School! 

 

Stewardship Contributions 



 

 
 

9 9 

 

Sacraments 

† Rest In Peace 

Thursday, Feb. 1 

 8 a.m. † Noel LaGue 

Friday, Feb. 2 

 8 a.m. † John Wacha 

Saturday, Feb. 3  

 8 a.m. † Anna & Valentine Andrades 

 5 p.m. † Francis Schmith 

Sunday, Feb. 4 

 8:30 a.m. † Ann & Sam Catapano 

 10:30 a.m. For the Parish 

 5:30 p.m. † Ray Jacques 

Monday, Feb. 5 

 8 p.m. † Paul DeJute 

Tuesday, Feb. 6 

 8 a.m. † Mary Caldwell 

Wednesday, Feb. 7 

 8 a.m. † Bosco Pereira 

 9 a.m. † Allison Kirchoff 

Thursday, Feb. 8 

 8 a.m. † Mary Frederickson 

Friday, Feb. 9 

 8 a.m. † Jean Erickson 

Saturday, Feb. 10 

 8 a.m. † Robert Noble 

 5 p.m. † Robert Steininger 

Sunday, Feb. 11 

 8:30 a.m. † Deacon Terry Schneider 

 10:30 a.m. † Rick Blade 

 5:30 p.m. For the Parish 

Monday, Feb. 12 

 8 a.m. † Paul Camarote 

Tuesday, Feb. 13 

 8 a.m. † Lawrence Kayser 

Wednesday, Feb. 14 

 6:30 a.m. † Marilyn Hanson 

 8 a.m. † Joni Nelson 

 9:15 a.m. † Hilary Litchy 

 6 p.m. † Larry Scherer 

Thursday, Feb. 15 

 8 a.m. † Jackie Olson 

Friday, Feb. 16 

 8 a.m. † Jim Hayes 

Saturday, Feb. 17 

 8 a.m. † Harold Burns 

 5 p.m. † Paul DeJute 

Sunday, Feb. 18 

 8:30 a.m. † James Prodahl 

 10:30 a.m. † Larry Gleason 

 5:30 p.m. For the Parish 

Monday, Feb. 19 

 8 a.m. † Nancy Mehus 

Tuesday, Feb. 20 

 8 a.m. † Paul DeJute 

Wednesday, Feb. 21 

 8 a.m. † Mary Caldwell 

 9 a.m. † Nettie Lynch 

Thursday, Feb. 22 

 8 a.m. † Elaine & Harvey May 

Friday, Feb. 23 

 8 a.m. † Rose Wenner 

Saturday, Feb. 24 

 8 a.m. † Virginia Watz 

 5 p.m. † Tim Sammond 

Sunday, Feb. 25 

 8:30 a.m. † John Willegalla 

 10:30 a.m. † Christopher Beckman 

 5:30 p.m. For the Parish 

Monday, Feb. 26 

 8 a.m. †  Helen & Don Baudler 

Tuesday, Feb. 27 

 8 a.m. † Leo Theis 

Wednesday, Feb. 28 

 8 a.m. † Genevieve Burns 

 9 a.m. † Sandra Faber 

Thursday, Feb. 29 

 8 a.m. † Katherine Taylor 

If you are interested in having a Mass with intentions, please call Jan Stumpf at  

763-743-7901, or email her at jstumpf@hnoj.org. Many dates are often booked a year 

out, please plan ahead and thank you for your understanding. 

Mass Intentions 

May the souls of all 
the faithful 

departed, through the 
mercy of God, rest in 

peace. Amen.  

Baptisms 

Linda Stowe 
 

December 17, 2023 
 

Joni Nelson 
 

December 26, 2023 
 

Marion Merz 
 

December 27, 2023 

Reconciliation:   
Saturday 8:30-9:30 a.m. and 

Wednesday at 5:15-6:15 p.m. 

or any time by request.  

The Confessional is located 

in the Adoration Chapel. 
 

Pastoral Care/
Anointing of the Sick: 
Anointing and Holy 

Communion for the sick and 

homebound are readily 

available. To arrange, please 

contact Fr. Wratkowski at  

763-745-3491.  
 

Baptism:   
Please call the parish office 

at 763-745-3492 to schedule 

a Baptism. Parents are 

required to come for a 

Baptismal Preparation 

session, which is usually held 

on  scheduled Tuesdays at 

6:30 p.m. Check our website 

hnoj.org/baptism, for 

upcoming classes and start 

times. 
 

Marriage:   
Please call the parish office 

to make arrangements six 

months in advance of the 

proposed date. 

Jan. 14 
 

Lily Marie Lavelle 
Daughter of  

Erin and Sarah 
 
 

Kevin Jay Novak 
Son of  

Nicholas and Amy 
 

Genevieve Lyn Berglund 
Daughter of  

Nathan and Anne 



How Can We Help? 

Parish Staff 

Anointing/Emergency 

In case of a sudden pastoral 

emergency (such as urgent 

anointing or death) contact the 

after-hours clergy emergency line 

at 763-233-0259. 

Parish Prayer Line 

As a parish community we hold 

each other in prayer and commit 

to praying for those in need. Call 

to share your prayer requests 

confidentially or to join the Prayer 

Line.  

Email: prayerline@hnoj.org or call 

Bonnie Roeder at 763-476-1097. 

 

 

Mass Schedule 

Monday-Saturday 8 a.m. 
 

Sunday Liturgy 

Saturday 5 p.m. 

Sunday 8:30 & 10:30 a.m. 

Sunday 5:30 p.m. 

 

Our Mission:  

Holy Name of Jesus is to be a community of 21st Century Disciples 
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hnojwayzata 

 

www.hnoj.org 

myParish App— Google 
Play or Apple Store 

Pastor 
    Fr. Tim Wratkowski .............................. 763-745-3491 
Associate Pastor 
 Fr. Mike Reinhardt ............................... 763-745-3495 
Deacon 
 Rev. Mr. Dennis Hanson ..................... 763-233-0242 
Parish Administrator 
 Janna Webskowski ....................... ……...763-745-3480 
Coordinator of Children’s Faith Formation  (3 Yrs.-Gr. 5) 
  ............................................................ 763-745-3483 
Middle School Youth Minister (Gr. 6-8) 
 Elliut Fonseca ...................................... 763-746-8195  
Senior High Youth Minister (Gr. 9-12) 
 Eve Anders .......................................... 763-233-0251 
Director of Mission and Faith Formation 
 Chris Kostelc ....................................... 763-745-3489 
Coordinator of Mission 
 Tim Lyngdal……………………………………………………..763-746-8190   
Mass Intentions 
 Jan Stumpf .......................................... 763-743-7901 
Bulletin/Website 
 Sarah Reid .......................................... 763-746-8194 
Cemetery/Sexton 
 Bob Weinzierl, Jr. ................................ 612-720-9206 
Baptism and Room Scheduling/Safe Environment 
 Jennifer Wendt .................................... 763-745-3492 
Accountant/HR Specialist/Contributions 
 Gabby Lehner ...................................... 763-233-0241  
 

School Staff 
Principal  
 Martha Laurent .................................... 763-473-3675 
Administrative Assistant  
 Carla Durand ............................ 763-473-3675 vm150 

Parish Phone ............... …..763-473-7901 
Parish Fax ................... …..763-745-3488 
Parish Hours 
Monday-Friday ............. …...8 a.m.-4 p.m. 
School Phone .............. …..763-473-3675 
 
Pastoral Council Chairperson 

763-476-6273 
Finance Committee Chairperson 

Mark Clysdale…………………….763-383-1718 
 
Council Representatives: 

Faith Formation Commission  
Ben Jonas……………………………. 262-930-4911 

Liturgy Commission Council  
Joni Gibbs……………………………..763-350-2504 
Pastoral Care/Outreach Commission  

Betsy Atkinson…………………….612-964-5463 
School Commission  
Matt Boro…………………………….…651-335-6694 

Stewardship Commission 
Susan Wineland………………..612-275-9372 





Change Service Requested 

Holy Name of Jesus Catholic Community 

155 County Road 24 

Wayzata, MN 55391 

 


